
January 20, 2023

To Whom It May Concern;

Please accept this letter as notification of my resignation from my role as an Authorization Specialist at 
iPloy-OPC on January 20, 2023. I regret that I was not able to provide more notice, but being a first time 
mom and taking care of my daughter full-time has created a situation where I need to resign 
immediately.

I want to thank you for your support and encouragement over these past three years, and I wish the 
best to the rest of the Authorization team.

I appreciate your understanding of this matter, and have appreciated my time working at iPloy-OPC.

Sincerely,

Sarah Marie Ferraren


